The Oregon Anglers Alliance is proud to support HB 3150. This has the potential to finally restore our wild fish populations that will
ultimately result in restoring our ecosystems and the animals that depend on salmonids to survive, it will restore recreational,
commercial and Tribal angler harvest opportunity, and give the Oregon businesses back the economic benefit that they have lost
due to the lack of success of wild fish restoration in Oregon's coastal streams.

This project is a win-win for everyone. On behalf of all anglers, businesses, and outdoor user groups, we applaud you.

Leonard Krug

President, Oregon Anglers Alliance



